
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

Safer Internet Day 2022 

 

 

Safer Internet Day 2022 was celebrated on 8th February with the 

theme ‘All fun and games? Exploring respect and relationships online’. 

 

From gaming and chat, to streaming and video, young people are shaping 

the interactive entertainment spaces they are a part of. Safer Internet 

Day 2022 celebrated young people’s role in creating a safer internet, 

whether that is whilst gaming and creating content, or interacting with 

their friends and peers. 

 

Throughout the school, pupils had a big focus on remembering ways to 

seek support and how to respond to different situations that they may 

come across.  

 

Year 3 pupils used role play to explore how to handle different scenarios.  

Year 4 children worked in groups to discuss what kind of behaviours were 

appropriate for their age.  

A few weeks ago, year 6 pupils went on a trip to Warning Zone where e-

safety was discussed extensively. They continued with follow up work in 

school.  

 
 


